
INTERNATIONAL 
UNICHEM 

Home Office 707 N. Leech, P.O. Box 1499 / Hobbs, NM 88240 / Ph. 505/393-7751, TWX 910/986-0010 

September 10, 1986 

Snyder Ranches 
Box 726 

Lovington, NM 88260 

Attention: Larry Squires 

Dear Mr. Squires: 

Enclosed please f i n d our water analysis report on the sample submitted to our 
laboratory on September 4, 1986. 

I f you have any questions or require further information, please contact us. 

SW/ce 

cc: Harold McCullough 

OIL co::: MISSION 

UNICHEM INTERNATIONAL INC. 


